
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judith H. and Frederick I. Mopsik [mailto:jfmopsik@verizon.net]  
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 2:15 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: Another large withdrawal addition 
 
I have just received a notice from [Name of Financial Institution]  that they are instituting processing 
transactions in order  
of size, largest first. 
 
This is clearly designed to increase the number of "bounces" as the  
letter clearly indicates by way of the warning. 
 
There is no way this can be justified and clearly is anti-customer.  
Given the recent activity in this area. It appears that [Name of Financial Institution] is trying to get in 
before it is forbidden. 
 
Fred Mopsik 




